
PINETUCKY 
NEWSLETTER 
December – 2024 

NEW EMPLOYEES… 

Welcome our new club manager, Roman Coley Davis.  And, our new shotgun 
expert and employee, Nicole Wieczynski.  Take a moment to come into the 
office and introduce yourself. They will be working with Kenneth Nutt to 
improve our club and add new events as well as fun and educational 
gatherings. 

 

NEW HOURS… 

Daylight Savings Time is here, and our hours have changed: 

Mon-Tues: Closed  Wed-Fri: 11-5  Sat-Sun: 9-5 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS… 

Dec 6-7: Comp Bays and Rifle Range Closed; Dec 7: Steel Challenge 
Dec 13-14: Rifle Range Closed; Dec 14: NRL-22 Match 
Dec 14: Classroom Closed; Range Officer Class  
Dec 15: Debutante Party 
Dec 20-21: Comp Bays Closed; Dec 21: USPSA Pistol Match 
Dec 25: Club Closed for Christmas – Merry Christmas to all! 
 
 
 

Thank you all for your patience as we continue 
to clean up after Hurricane Helene 

FROM THE BOARD… 
Hi.  I’m Tammy Garner, Vice-
President of the Board of 
Directors.  I just wanted to 
give a shoutout to Pinetucky 
for having the tools I needed 
to get me started on a road to 
gun safety and ultimately 
shotgun fun.  I started out 
here learning to shoot pistols 
and rifles with the Women on 
Target class.  After a year of 
shooting, I was introduced to 
shot gunning.  I have enjoyed 
learning and developing my 
skills on the skeet/trap and 
sporting clays course.  Come 
out and join me for a round. 

 

 
Sporting Clays Course with my nephew 



BOARD OF DIRECTORS… 

Charles Dolan:  President  Tammy Garner: Vice-President 
Breck Bringham: Past-President Jade Spell: Secretary 
Evan Brassell:  Treasurer  Mike Brassell: At Large 
Timmy Pittman: At Large  Greg Oblak: At Large 
Contact the BOD at:  pinetuckyboardmembers@gmail.com 

COACHING… 

Pinetucky offers couching for pistol, rifle, and shotgun.  Please contact the 
office if you are interested in coaching or visit the website for a list of coaches. 
www.pinetucky.com 

CONCERNS/SUGGESTIONS… 

We value you as a member of the club and always welcome your input.  
Please let us know if we can do anything to improve your experience at 
Pinetucky.  You can visit us in the club, email us, or give us a call. 

IN THE SPOTLIGHT… 

Our very own Pinetucky Pullits, Jacob Judson, is making headlines.  Jacob 
has had a great couple of years with lots of accomplishments.  Just to focus 
on 2024, here are his awards.  Make a point to let Jacob know we are proud                   
of him! 

2024 Gator Cup Sub Junior Champion Prelim and 5 stand (Master) 

2024 World Sporting Championship - 12GA Sub Junior Champion, Sub 
Junior RU Super Sporting  

2024 NC Regional - Sub Junior Champion Prelim, Sub Junior RU Super 
Sporting  

2024 Heat is On - Sub Junior Champion Main  

2024 Frazier 500 - Fitasc HOA, Sub Junior Champion All Around  

2024 Nationals - Main Sub Junior Champion, Sub Junior RU Super Sporting 

2024 Palmetto Cup - HOA RU Fitasc, HOA RU 5- stand 

 
Youth Shooting at Pinetucky 

Contact Us 

Pinetucky Gun Club 
2096 Greenland Rd 
Blythe, GA  30805 
706-592-4230 
pinetuckygunclub@gmail.com 
www.pinetucky.com 
 
--------------------------------------------- 

http://www.pinetucky.com/

	new EMPLOYEES…
	nEW HOURS…
	CALENDAR OF EVENTS…
	board of directors…
	coAching…
	concerns/suggestions…
	IN the spotlight…

